Special notice concerning the April 5th Shell Club Meeting

Our April 5th meeting will be a behind-the-scenes visit to the Chicago Field Museum. Dr. Jochen Gerber will lead the tour. You will see the newest additions to the museum, the Collection Resource Center, the Cryogenic Facility and the shell collection. 
Because complimentary parking will be available in the West Parking Lot, RSVP by March 27 is required! Please email: jgerber@fieldmuseum.org or call 312-665-7577 with the following information: (1) name(s) of person(s) attending, (2) the number of cars needing parking space. Car pooling is a good idea if possible.
Directions: A MapQuest© map showing the general location of the museum will appear when you click on the link to the right. This map can also be printed if you wish (you only need to print page 2). When you are approaching from either the north or the south you must exit from the Outer Drive at 18th Street. Follow the winding road north on the east side of Soldiers Field to McFetridge Drive. Take McFetridge Drive west to a point just beyond the red star on the map. Here you will be able to turn right into the West Parking Lot of the museum.
Q
